
Since the last consultation, we’ve made some changes to the scheme’s 
design which will further enhance local connectivity and accessibility 
and reduce the scheme’s impact on communities, the environment 
and the local landscape. Now it’s your chance to have a say on our 
updated proposals. 

While we welcome feedback on the entire scheme, 
the changes we’re seeking feedback on are:

new crossings: Cotswold Way and Gloucestershire 
Way crossings  

the change in gradient of the A417 as it climbs the 
escarpment near Crickley Hill

the design of Cowley junction 

the rerouting of the B4070 to Birdlip via Barrow Wake

improvements for walkers, cyclists and horse riders, 
including disabled users
 
the replacement of Common Land, which is a type of 
green space
 
the change in environmental effects as a result of the 
new design

To view a map of what 
we’re consulting on go 
back to the exhibition 
room and head to the 
consultation materials 
table.
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What we’re consulting on

A417
Missing Link


